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Dear Dr. Dorr:
{ H 47

Thank you so much for your
good letter of April 14th, and for 
Mrs. Dorr’s ’’Mother and Child.” It 

was most kind of you and Mrs. Dorr to 
think of sending it to me.

I am also grateful to you for 
sending me a Times clipping about the 
Right Shoulder Line for highway safety. 
It is a most interesting project.

We enjoyed so much seeing you 
and Mrs. Dorr at Goldthwaite’s delight­
ful party.

Sincerely yours /) 4

Dr. John V. N. Dorr / J -
99 Park Avenue

New York 16, New York
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